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February 13, 2014
UCSB Washington Center Program
Re: Rachael Johnson
Dear Madam/Sir: 

It is a pleasure to write in behalf of Rachael Johnson’s application for your UCDC Scholarship. Rachael would love to do the internship in DC as part of her law career preparation. She is currently studying criminal law, and she would love the chance to learn more about constitutional law by interning in DC. She has researched the program carefully and knows what a wonderful learning opportunity it would provide for her.  
I have known Rachael for about three years, and I am very impressed with her as a student and a person. Rachael is doing excellent work here at UCSB, and is clearly on a professional track. I first met Rachael when she earned an outstanding grade (“A+”) in my Soc 152A (Sociology of Sexuality) course. Now she is taking my Soc 185P course (Practical Sociology) and doing “A” work again. Rachael has very high standards for her own work and a great eye for detail and her work is of the highest quality.

Rachael has done amazing jobs at philanthropy, charity and community service. She has worked for Habitat for Humanity and other great organizations. She cares about making America a better country. She is a junior with a double major in Political Science and Sociology. 
In summary, I think Rachael is truly an outstanding person who will make many valuable contributions to society during her life as a lawyer or some related professional. She is forward looking, with the ability to plan her time and activities to attain long-term goals. In addition to having a keen mind, she is serious, conscientious, hard working and very responsible. She is both an excellent student and a happy, cheerful, well-adjusted person with whom it is a pleasure to work. Rachael earns my highest level of recommendation. If I can be of any further help to you, please do not hesitate to phone me at (805) 967-4995. 

Sincerely, 

John D. Baldwin

Professor

baldwin@soc.ucsb.edu
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